
Thursday 6th 
March 2025

Children are welcome to 
dress up as a book 

character

Please note that it is not compulsory for children to dress up 

and there is no expectation for parents to purchase or hire 

costumes.

Children in Thames Class will be swimming on this day, so 

please ensure they do not have any coloured hair. 

Thank you.

A few of our events…

• All children will be bringing home a £1 book token on 

Thursday 6th March to use at our book fair. This is being held 

from Wednesday 19th March to Tuesday 25th March 2025 

from 3.20-3.45pm in the Atrium (Breakfast/After School Club 

entrance).

• We will also be running a second-hand book swap shop 

at the same time. Children can bring in a book they no longer 

want and hand it to their class teacher from Monday 17th 

March. They can then swap it for a Peartree book token that 

they can later ‘spend’ at our second hand book swap shop at 

the book fair.

Keep your eyes peeled for our top-secret events…


